
 

 
 
 
 

                  
Our Ref:  CK/M059/GJU 
Date:       February 2020 
Subject:  Curriculum Evening 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Thursday 27 February 2020 we will be holding a numeracy and mathematics evening.  Staff working at 
early level (P1), first level (P2-P4) and second level (P5-P7) will share learning and teaching approaches, 
new resources and new initiatives and share hints and tips on how you can help your child at home. 
 
You and your child will have the opportunity to work together on a variety of numeracy tasks including active 
games, problem solving activities, computer games and work related to number and the number processes. 
 
The evening will run from 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm and during that time you can drop into any of the classrooms 
open on the evening including the ICT Suite to gain an insight in to the numeracy work your child is involved 
in on a daily basis. 
 
Please indicate below your intention to attend our numeracy family learning evening and return to your 
child’s teacher by Friday 21 February 2020. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Caron Kerr 
Depute Head Teacher 
 

 
Numeracy Evening Thursday 27 February 2020 

 
 
 

My child and I will attend the family learning evening on Thursday 27 February 2020. 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________    Class: ________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: _____________________________________     Date: _________ 

 


